DRAFT COMMUNITY SAFETY STRATEGIC PLAN 2022-2025

The Board considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the West Lothian Safer Communities Strategic Planning Group providing
them with a draft of the new Community Safety Strategic Plan 2022-2025
for consideration of approval.

It was recommended that the Board:

1. note the conclusion of the existing Community Safety Plan 2019-
22;

2. approve the draft Community Safety Strategic Plan 2022-2025; and
3. support the new Performance Framework.
Decision

To approve the contents of the report.



